
Upham Woods Visits to West 
 
The WWPA (West-Willson Parent Association) and the Baraboo School District has sponsored 
periodic visits to 4K and West kindergarten classes during the 2016-2020 school years by the 
Upham Woods Outdoor Learning Center, a University of Wisconsin Extension. Upham Woods 
staff bring various animals to 4K and K classrooms such as snakes, turtles, and other small 
reptiles to show students and to talk about how these animals live and how to use their 
adaptations to survive. We have worked with Upham Woods in the past and they have greatly 
helped our students to develop more background knowledge in different science areas, they 
have helped our students to have more hands-on and visual learning opportunities, and they 
have created more excitement about learning too. Our 4K and K staff members will take every 
precaution to make these science presentations completely safe and very contained for all 
classes involved. Parents are welcome to join these events too. Thank you to the Baraboo 
School District for helping to make these great learning opportunities happen for our students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 


